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May 11, 2022 
 
The Honorable Dave Cortese 
California State Senate 
1021 O St., Ste. 6640 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
RE: – SB 1100 (Cortese) Open meetings: orderly conduct – REMOVAL OF OPPOSITION AS 

AMENDED APRIL 21, 2022 
 
Dear Senator Cortese,  
 
On behalf of the Solano County Board of Supervisors, I am pleased to inform you that Solano County 
has removed its opposition to your SB 1100: Open meetings: orderly conduct. 
 
Solano County recognizes that the safety of the public officials and public in attendance at meetings is 
of utmost importance and maintaining a safe environment in public meetings is more important than 
ever. Our initial opposition to this bill was based on the original language. SB 1100 as amended April 
21, 2022, allows county boards of supervisors to maintain its current authority to clear a room if needed. 
Additionally, SB 1100 adds an additional tool that can be used to take a more focused and targeted 
approach to remove a disruptive individual from a meeting rather than clear whole room.  
 
For these reasons, Solano County is pleased to remove its opposition to SB 1100. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John M. Vasquez,  
District 4 Supervisor and Chair 
Solano County Board of Supervisors  
 
 
CC: 

Honorable Bill Dodd, Member, California State Senate 
Honorable Tim Grayson, Member, California State Assembly 
Honorable Cecilia Aguiar-Curry, Member, California State Assembly 
Honorable Lori Wilson, Member, California State Assembly 
Solano County Board of Supervisors  

  Karen Lange, Legislative Advocate  


